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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                3.6.18 
 
We hope all the children have had a lovely week off and incredibly, we are about to start the sixth and 
final half-term of the school year.  There is still a lot to do and it will be a busy summer for the children 
and staff.  Please keep an eye on the school calendar that can be found on our website for some of the 
exciting things your children will be getting up to.  News about your child’s classes for next year will be 
released after the Staffing Governor Meeting towards the end of June.  You will also receive your 
child’s school report closer to the end of term. 
 
Key Stage 2 Bushcraft Club 
 
Bushcraft for children in Key Stage 2 will recommence on Thursday 7th June between 3.30-5.00pm.  
There will be six sessions with the final one being on Thursday 12th July.  The cost of the course is £18 
and you can apply for a place via ParentPay. 
 
Ugandan Food Tasting Night 
 
You are invited to an exciting ‘Taste of Uganda’ talk after school on Wednesday 13th June between 
3.30-4.40pm.  Mrs Bolton and our Chair of Governors, Mr Turner, will talk to you about their recent 
adventures and show you the new GAFI (Great Ape Film Initiative) pedal powered cinema.  You can 
also feast on some Ugandan delicacies!  Tickets are on ParentPay for £3 each with all proceeds going 
to DRIP Uganda to sponsor water harvesting systems for the families who attend our twin schools in 
Kampala and Kisoro, Uganda. 
 
World Environment Day:  Tuesday 5th June - Say No to Plastic! 
 
To celebrate World Environment Day we will be learning all about plastic waste and making an 
enormous fish from bottle tops.  If you have any plastic bottle tops at home, can you please send them 
into school for Tuesday.  They can be any colour but they must be plastic. 
 
Royal Wedding Celebrations 
 
For those of you following the school on Twitter or Facebook you may have already seen our human 
flag pictures but we also made it into the Liverpool Echo.  We had a fantastic celebration day here at 
Heswall and we know that thousands of people were able to view our Union Jack. 
 
School Opening 
 
A reminder that schools open again on Monday 4th June at 8.50am and the term will end at 3.15pm on 
Friday 20th July. 
 
Best Wishes,  
Mr J Lawrenson, Headteacher   
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